
November Newsletter - Room 6
Dear Families,

 

 Thank you for your time last week.  I appreciate our conversations, learning even 
more about your children and how we can continue to help them grow.  I would also like to 
thank Ms. Amanda, she is absolutely wonderful with your children.  She has great patience 
and understanding for each of them.  Thank you Amanda! 


 We would like to welcome Presley to room 6.  She moved up from room 3 

(pre-mon) and we are excited to have her join our class. 

 

 Our geography study will focus on the United States and the cities where we live. 
For our science unit we will study the many types of leaves and why the change colors 
this time of year.  The students will learn the parts of a leaf.  We will also have fun 
activities using leaves this month.

 

 For our peace curriculum, we will continue to make our ROSE poster and discuss 
how to be respectful to ourselves, others, and our environment.  

 

 This month we will also talk about the Thanksgiving holiday and why we celebrate 
it.  We will focus on the history of the celebration of the harvests each year and sharing 
it with others.  We will talk about being thankful for what we have and how grateful we 
can feel to be able to give to others.  We will have a special “Stone Soup” luncheon 
together. 

 

 I am thankful for my job and all my students.  Thank you for trusting in me with 
your children.  I am grateful and blessed to 
get to do what I love to do everyday.


 I hope all of you find some time 
this month to relax and spend time with 
your family and friends.  Have a 
wonderful Thanksgiving Day, Cheers! 

   

   ~ Ms. Judy                       

Birthdays: Presley-Nov. 30


Friday Nov. 19, Stone Soup Classroom Luncheon 11:45, I will send out more details soon.


The much colder mornings are here, please remind your child to bring a jacket to school for cold 
mornings.  They will not be able to stay inside during recess or on our walks.  


**Please make up a new “xtra clothes set” for you child that is for the colder weather and that is fits. 


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

Thursday Nov. 11th, School Closed - Veteran’s Day


November 25th, 26th, 27th, School Closed - Thanksgiving Break


IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS




